
Lynne Paul 

Subject: 	 FW: Fwd: CCAC Donation 

	Forwarded message 	 
From: Jackie Chatman <iackiedhsrotarvPgmail.com > 
Date: Tue, Aug 21, 2018 at 3:37 PM 
Subject: Re: Fwd: CCAC Donation 
To: Sam TEAMMAILBOX <teammailbox@roadrunner.com >, moicardi51Pgmail.com  <nnoicardi51@gmail.conn> 
Cc: Michael Burke <mburkePburkemedia.pro> 

Hello Michael, 

Sam has forwarded to me your inquiry regarding the Happy Healthy Halloween event. Since I am the event chair this 
year, I can answer any of your questions. I've also reached out to Michael Burke to see how to get added to the CCAC 
agenda, if necessary. 

Last year's $500 donation was used to cover event expenses such as permits, marketing/promotions, generator and 
inflatables. We will be using any donated funds to cover the same expenses this coming year. The permits run 
approximately $500, marketing/promotion was approximately $650, the generator rental was $550 and the inflatable 
were $675. 

Any support the CCAC can give us would be greatly appreciated. I am happy to chat with you at your convenience if you 
have additional questions. If a check is to be written, it should be made out to the Al Horton Memorial Foundation 

Best, 
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Rotary 
Desert Hot Springs 

HAPPY HEALTHY 
0W,FMN 

Two Bunch Palms Tr. 

Parkin. 
Ca Mission 
Springs Park 

• Vendor Booth of your choice included with sponsorship 
• May provide promotional giveaways to be given to attendees 

• Business or organization logo on the sponsors banner at the event 
• Promotion on Social Media 

9 10 '  x10' Single Vendor Booth of your choice included with sponsorship 

• May provide promotional giveaways to be given to attendees 
• Business or organization logo on the sponsors banner at the event 

116111 160 	claw 

$300 

$200 

• 10 X 10' Single Vendor Booth of your choice included with sponsorship 

1" 6 • Business or organization logo on the sponsors banner at the event 
• May provide promotional giveaways to be given to attendees 

D 	c Geo  ASERT nOT JPRINGS 

ilipt Healthy City Initiatives 

Wednesday October 31st • 5pm - 9pm r 
r 

Dillon Rd. 

It's time for the Zombie Walk - A - Thon! 
Paticipate in our Wal k-A-Thon to raise money for your organization. Gain sponsors, complete laps 

and raise money for your cause. Contact Jackie Chatman for mor information. 213-822-2634 

IF6rwwwisorip Opportunities 
OTHER DONATIONS 

We are in need of bagged candy, 
costumes, face painting supplies 
and other hal loween decorations, 

VENDOR ENTRY 

$60 El 	DOUBLE BOOTH 10'x 20' 

$40 0 SINGLE BOOTH 10 1 x 10' 

$20 0 	NON-PROFIT 10 l x 10' 

FREE 0 SCHOOL 10'x 10' 

EADLINE Payments are due by October 26th,2018 

Make checks payable to Al Horton Memorial Foundation 

Visit www.dhshealthycity.com  For Details and Updates 
Contact Jackie Chatman to Register 273-822-2634 JackieDHSRotary@gmaiLcom 
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